
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 
 
Our ref: 090117 
 
 9 December 2019 
 
Dear Year 11 student and Parent/Carer 
 
Re: South Hunsley Additional Sixth Form Information Evening, Thursday 9 January 2020, 
5.30pm – 7.30pm 
 
We are holding an additional sixth form event for Year 11 students and parents/carers on Thursday 
9 January 2020 from 5.30 – 7.30pm which will provide an additional opportunity to find out 
information on our sixth form courses and opportunities. 
 
As previously, there will be sixth form subject teachers to speak to in more detail about courses on 
offer and careers which are of interest to you.  You will also be able to meet senior sixth form staff 
and speak with some of our current sixth form students. 
 
The event will take place upstairs in the sixth form building, which will also allow you to have 
another look around some of the facilities available to you as a sixth form student. 
 
We hope this evening will provide you with another opportunity to see what studying at South 
Hunsley Sixth Form will be like.  
 
Yours faithfully   
 

                                         
 
 
Nick Hobbs                                        Paul Jacobs 
Director of Year 12                           Director of Year 13 
 


